
 

 

Hello, 
 
In light of the recent outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19) across various 
parts of the world, we are taking all possible steps to ensure the safety of 
our guests, patrons, associates and employees throughout the pandemic! 
  

o We are continuously training and educating our associates & 
employees on the best practices of personal hygiene, proper method 
and frequency of hand washing/sanitizing as well as what to do in 
case they have any symptoms related to COVID-19.  

o We have asked our associates to self-quarantine or reach out 
to a doctor immediately if they have any symptoms. We will 
support employees financially during this time. 

o Associates are being sent various advisories on COVID-19 
released by the Ministry of Health & Family Affairs to keep them 
updated on the situation. 

o We are especially emphasizing on best practices on safety and 
hygiene. 

o We have also reached out to our partners & vendors and advised 
them on best practices to be followed. Our restaurants, banquet 
spaces and all the ancillary establishments in the hotel follow 
best-in-class hygiene. 

o We’ll continue to reiterate best practices around food handling & 
housekeeping with our associates and drive availability of hand 
sanitizers across the hotels.  

o In case you want to avoid contact with our associates & staff, you can 
request the same at the time of booking, reservation or check-in. We 
will make sure that we deliver a flawless stay for you with minimum 
human interaction. 

  
We are confident that with the right practices, and adequate social 
distancing, we can help curb the spread of COVID-19. We cannot 
emphasize enough on washing your hands properly before you eat any 
kind of food! 
 
 


